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Thank you for working with us in 2016.

We will close for the Christmas break at 12pm on Friday 23rd December and reopen at 9am on 
Tuesday 3rd January.

This Christmas we are not sending out printed Christmas cards. Instead, we have donated to the 
Sobell House Hospice at Churchill Hospital, Oxford. Sobell House provides specialist palliative 

care and support to adult patients and their families, friends and carers. If you would also like to make 
a donation please visit their website.
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